HPCO HEART, Inc
PO Box 474
Harper, KS 67058

Facebook: HPCO HEART
Website: ilovehpco.com
E-mail: hpcoheart@gmail.com

Greetings,

As we conclude the 2025 Fireworks in the HEARTland, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for
your incredible sponsorship that made this year’s event a resounding success. The rave reviews from
families across Harper County and beyond highlight how unforgettable and joyous the day was, thanks
to your support.

Looking ahead to 2026, we are thrilled to prepare for a truly monumental occasion—the Nation’s
250th anniversary celebration! This promises to be a once-in-a-lifetime event, and we intend to make it
extraordinary with even more entertainment, activities, and memorable moments for our community.

Planning for this remarkable celebration will begin in January, and we sincerely hope you will consider
renewing your sponsorship—or better yet, increasing it—to help us create a Grand Old Celebration
worthy of this historic milestone. Your generosity will enable Harper County to host an unforgettable
4th of July extravaganza, bringing smiles, unity, and patriotic pride to all who attend.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to partnering with you for this incredible
journey!

Sincerely,
HPCO HEART 4™ of July Committee , %ﬂ' ) \.
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